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To Rest Home Managers & Staff

As from February 1st 2022 our Rest Home Nurse is retiring.

We would like to thank you all for your support & loyalty
over the past 20 years.

A big welcome to Registered Nurse Susan Dargue who will
now run this service for you.

Susan can be contacted on 027 222 2500

Best Wishes

Rosemary Hanley



